FREDERICK-FIRESTONE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT



Fire Prevention Division

Office: (303) 833 -2742 Fax: (303) 833 -3736

August 28, 2023

Dear Frederick-Firestone Fire Protection District Customer,

Your fire district would like to take this opportunity to reach out to you with some helpful information about the upcoming wildland fire season. Many people view the threat of wildland fire as isolated to our mountain communities, but this is just not the case as we have seen in recent years past.

Because of the recent rainy season and anticipated dryer weather conditions, the rapid growth of grassland areas will soon dry out, creating a higher risk for a wildfire season for northern Colorado. Our goal here at Frederick-Firestone Fire District is to help guide and educate our communities about best practices in preparing, preventing, and responding to wildfire threats.

To continue our mission to empower our residents and create a fire safe community, enclosed is information on steps that you can take as a home or property owner to make your property more resistive to wildfire, as well as make our firefighting efforts more effective when defending your home if a fire does take place in your area. Please take a moment to review the enclosed information.

Our services do not stop here. We would also like to make ourselves available to you for more individualized prevention assistance if you desire. Our crews are available to perform an on-site risk analysis and answer any questions that you may have about wildfire safety. This process takes approximately one hour to complete depending on the size and complexity of your property. Please feel free to contact us to set up an appointment using the contact information below if you would like to meet with one of our crews. Thank you for your time and we look forward to serving you.

Sincerely,

Kristen Hayes Community Risk Reduction Specialist

Contact for on-site evaluation:

Kristen Hayes 303.833.2742 or khayes@fffd.us